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Third successful community Iftar 

 

 

 

The PTA, in conjunction with the Muslim parents of Boldmere, 

held their third Iftar last week, a meal held to break the day’s  

fasting during Ramadan.   The event was a big success (again!) 

and almost 90 people enjoyed curry, rice, naan as well as choco-

late cake and sweets for afterwards.  A special thanks must go to 

Sakina Ali, Simon Clifford, Charley Hafiz, Zara Iqbal and          

Kate Pierart for their work in organising the event. 

A big thank you to all the children for decorating the bunting too.  

Some pictures of the event are on page 2 of this newsletter. 

Wonka bar sale for 

World Book Day 

Our Wonka bar sale, held on 

6 March, was a massive  

success. A whopping 667 

bars were sold and it was 

lovely to see so many      

excited faces.   

A huge thank you to Emma 

Lewis for organising the 

event and to all the volun-

teers who helped wrap the 

bars and on the day itself. 

Our events are only        

possible with volunteers.  If 

you can spare some time, 

we’d love to hear from you.   

Email-

boldmere.pta@gmail.com  

Elfridges tickets on sale now!   

Purchase your tickets by Tuesday 

25 March on the PTA website: 

www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere 
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